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Kenneth Feinberg to Hold Public Meeting in Terrebonne Parish 

 

Parish President Michel Claudet is pleased to announce that Mr. Kenneth Feinberg will be 
holding another public meeting in Terrebonne Parish on Tuesday, January 11.   
 
The meeting is scheduled to begin at 1:00 p.m. and will take place at East Houma Center 
Gymnasium located on South Boundary Road.  Boundary Road can be accessed by both Grand 
Caillou Road and Clendenning Road.    
  
Mr. Feinberg was appointed by President Obama and BP to oversee the independent claims 
process for those impacted by the BP oil spill.  The public is encouraged to attend to receive 
information regarding the claims process for individuals and businesses. 
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